
Waterbury Cemetery Commission 

April 3, 2019 meeting  

Steele Community Room – 4 PM 

 

Present:  John Woodruff, Jack Carter, Barbara Walton, Jan Gendreau 

               Bill Shepeluk 

  We welcomed newly elected commissioner Jan 

  Minutes of February 6
th

 meeting were approved 

  Bill handed out financial statements and we reviewed them.  The market has been very  

volatile this year and our investments have dropped $10,000 since January.  However, in 

2017 we had a gain of $23,000. 

 We went through our “to-do list” for 2018,  John will speak with Public Works Director 

to make sure our needs are put on the list of things to do this year: 

1.)   Resurface roads in Maple Street Cemetery 

2.)   Brush clearing of the entire perimeter of Hope Cemetery 

3.)   Restoration of gravestones (ongoing) 

4.)   Once a year maintenance of Demeritt, Johnson, Loomis Hill 

5.)   Sign at Old Center Cemetery and perhaps Maple Street 

6.)   Install a natural barrier at the lower edge of Hope between community gardens and   

cemetery lots. 

7.)  Upper fountain rehabilitation in Hope with plantings 

8.)  Remove cedar trees and bulletin board in Maple Street and replace with sign and 

other vegetation. 

 We set rates for 2018:  grave opening - $900., Cremains - $300., Vault - $300., single lot 

- $600., full lot - $1,200. 

  Meeting adjourned at 5:30. 

 Next meeting – May 1 at 4 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jack Carter 


